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Audit Committee – 25th November 2010 
 

8. Date of Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting of the Audit Committee is scheduled to take place on Thursday, 23rd 
December 2010. After consultation with the Chairman, however, it is suggested that the 
meeting be cancelled bearing in mind its closeness to Christmas and that there is no 
urgent business to require the meeting to be held. 
 
Members are, therefore, asked to endorse the cancellation of the December meeting of 
the Committee. 
 
On that basis the next scheduled meeting of the Audit Committee will be held on 
Thursday, 27th January 2011 at 10.00 a.m. in the Main Committee Room, Council 
Offices, Brympton Way, Yeovil. 
 
 
 
 
 

 




